Ay New Business?

More than 100 students gathered in the
m-auditorium the first Tuesday of every
monih to hear student body president Pau-
¥z Lloyd say, "l call this meeting of the Wal-
zerboro High School student council to or-
ey~

The council participated in camp at Camp
Cherry Grove in North Myrtle Beach and the
Disirict Rally and state convention held at
Wando High School.

“The 47th annual South Carolina Associ-
znon of Student Councils convention was a
lot of fun and very well organized,” said Jun-
wor Class vice-president Keivy Lingard. “It
was nice meeting new people and running
w0 friends from previous years.”

In order to pay for such activities, council
so'd holiday suckers and Heart-to-Heart prin-
“outs which matched students up with their

Mazde in the shade. Junior Missy Barnwell and
zowsor Ms. Sallie Searson take a minute under an oak
= for a picture at camp. Missy served as student

Dogy secretary.

Hungry? Junior Keivy Lingard stuffs his face with
pzzz at the lockdin. Keivy was vice-president of his
class.
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top ten most compatible classmates. At the
Christmas Festival downtown, the council
held a bake sale.

“Although we had some trouble with
funds at the beginning of the year,” said stu-
dent body treasurer Hope DuBoise, “every-
thing worked out well.”

The year ended with the second annual
lock-in in the gym for student council mem-
bers only.

“Many new ideas come out of the lock-
ins, like the SAFE Team, and | hope we can
continue them in years to come,” said sen-
ior Holly Bottomley.

Student Council did its share of commu-
nity service, also. Members visited the local
nursing home in the spring and sponsored
the annual blood drive.

— Jennifer Babilon




